Dr_Lea_Stogdale (BVSc - Melbourne, 1971
& MRCVS, 1973) of the Dept of Medicine
at Faculty, will be having more than a
full programme during
the next 5 months : at
the annual congress of
the Rhodesian Vet.
Congress (13-15 Dec.)
she will be present=
ing 3 scientific
papers and thereafter
she will be in Austra=
lia for 7 weeks, then
9 weeks in the U.S.

A1l in all she will visit 14 vet. facul=

ties dnd participate in seminars on topics
concerning canine, equine and bovine di=
seases and conditions. Enjoy your trip
and we hope to see you back by the end of
April!



